
REQUEST FOR 
PUBLIC INPUT

The Sunshine Coast Regional District (SCRD) has received a 
request from the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch 
(LCRB) for comments regarding:

• Foragers Meadery (801 Leek Road)
Application for a new Lounge Area Endorsement (with 
outdoor patio) and new Special Event Area Endorsement 
to the existing Liquor Manufacturer License

Planning and Development Services staff are available to 
answer questions via phone or email. 

Ways to Provide Comment:

IN WRITING: Comments may be emailed, mailed, or 
dropped off, and must be received prior to 9 a.m. on 
June 5, 2025. 

Your comments will be included in a report to the 
Electoral Area Services Committee that addresses this 
matter.

IN PERSON: This application will be considered at the 
Electoral Area Services Committee meeting at 9:30 a.m. 
on Thursday, June 19, 2025, in person or remotely via 
Zoom. 

For a meeting link and access instructions, see 
www.scrd.ca/agendas. 

Email: planning@scrd.ca

Phone: 604-885-6800

Address: 1975 Field Road, Sechelt, BC V7Z 0A8


	Slide Number 1

